MINUTES OF SITE VISIT MEETINGS JUNE 28, 2019

FIRST LIGHT LANE

2:00 P.M.

Present were: Chair, Steve Sollog, Vice Chair, Karen Tosh, members Peter Herridge, Anne Greenbaum, Bruce Boleyn, Jack Riemer, and Paul Kiernan.

The Board walked the length of the road, with Mr. Kiernan noting drains and turnouts from the plan, since he was Chair the Planning Board when the plan was approved.

The site visit ended at approximately 2:30 p.m.

40 CLIFF ROAD

2:45 P.M.

Present were: Chair, Steve Sollog, Vice Chair, Karen Tosh, members Peter Herridge, Anne Greenbaum, Jack Riemer, Paul Kiernan, and Bruce Boleyn.

Andrew Clemons, son of the applicants, was also present.

Jim Downey, a realtor who has the property next door listed for sale was in attendance.

The property was staked, as well as the area where the house is to be located. The Board walked a sufficient area to view the stakes and the surrounding land.

Mr. Downey attempted to discuss matters with the Board, but Mr. Sollog explained it would be inappropriate and that Mr. Downey should plan to be present at the continued public hearing and make his opinion known at that time.

The site visit ended at approximately 3:15 p.m.

Steve Sollog, Planning Board Cha

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer – Tax Collector

AUG – 1 2019

Received TOWN OF TRURO
By